

Dear Non-Profit,

The Ottumwa Pro Balloon Races will be hosting the 40th annual Ottumwa Pro Balloon Races Event July 12-16 2017. We would like to offer you and your organization a fundraising opportunity. Three nights of the event (Thursday, Friday and Saturday) there will be a beer garden.

The Board would like to offer you the opportunity to staff the beer garden. We will be selecting three non-profits to be part of this year's event.

Here is what you need to know...

- 1. Your organization must be not profit.
- 2. You will bid on the money your organization wants to receive from the night.
- 3. Explain what the money would be used for.
- 4. Give a history of your organization.

What you will be required to do...

- 1. Staff the bar tent at the pre-set times.
- 2. Staff for set-up before bar opens.
- 3. Staff to change trash cans during the evening.
- 4. Staff to clean-up at the end of the night.
- 5. List of staff provide to the OPBR before the evening begins.

Please fill out the application and return to...

OPBR P.O. Box 203 Ottumwa, IA 52501

In a perfect world we would be able to give every organization the opportunity to serve but in reality that will not happen. Please feel free to contact any OPBR board member with any questions you may have.

Holly Dommer Anjila Collins Joe Schulz Kelly Schulz Craig Hamilton Mike Hadley Andreas Wilz

Willene White Tim Hantz Sara Gerot



Non-Profit Application

Vendor Application

Organization name_____

EIN number
Organization's Contact Person
Contact phone number
Give a Brief History of your organization. Please include your mission statement as well as your goals:
Please share with our board how funds earned from this event will be used to help your organization's mission:
Amount that you would like to receive for working the event
Name and contact of person completing this application